New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Gaddis Mining Company
Sulte 1500

Mile High Center Building
Denver 2, Colorado

Attn: Hr. A EI Voodl‘y
Land Department

Dear Sir:

We have your letter regarding the two Douglas Corporation wells in
Township 19 North Range 5 West which your company has acqguired.

We have made copies of all forms from the filed on these two wells and
are mailing them to you.

The only delinquency regarding the two wells at the present time is Jailure

to file gas-oil ratio tests on Form C-116, a supply of which we are

enclosing. We are also enclosing a supply of Form C-110, which is our
Certificate of Compliance and Authorization to Transport form. Thie o
should de filed in guadruplicate on each well showing the Gaddis Mining
Company as the new operator. Flease give the date of transfer in the
“Remarks” Colum. The wells at the present time do not have an assigned

0oil allowadble. Upon receipt of a gas-oil ratio test an allowadle will

be assigned.

If you wish cny further service in this matter, please contact us.

Yours very truly

ECAsks Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
cc? Ralph Trujillo
oce, Santa Fe, N.M.

Bncls: C-110, C-116,
Rules & Regulations
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MINING COMPANY

SUITE 1500 MILE HIGH CENTER
DENVER 2, COLORADO

Gaddls

Telephone mAin 3 5204

May 3, 1960
Mr. Emery C. Arnold STAR LAKE AREA
Supervisor, District #3 Re: Gas 0il Ratio Test on
0il Conservation Commission DOUGLAS~SILVER #1-17 (Indian)
1000 Rio Brazos Road Sec 17, 19 N, 5W,
Aztec, New Mexico McKinley County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Your letter of April 28, 1960, addressed to the Douglas Corporation,
pertaining to the above-captioned matter, has been forwarded to us for action.

This is to advise you that assignments, Designation of Operator, Bonds,
etc. are now being prepared, naming us as Operator of the 1-17 Indian and other pro-
perties in the Star Lake Area, formerly operated by Douglas Corporation.

The #1-17 Indian Well has been shut down for several months, and we
are just now beginning operations to clean out the well and place it on pro-
duction again. We would appreciate it if you could grant us an extension of
time in which to perform the Gas-Oil Ratio Test.

From the files turned over to us by Douglas Corporation, we are unable
to determine exactly what reports have been submitted on this well and what re-
ports are due or overdue. We would appreciate it if you would advise us what
reports are overdue on this well or on the Federal 4-8 Well on Sectioi: 8, 19N,
5W, which we are also going to operate as soon as the necessary paper work can
be accomplished. Since this will be our first operation in New Mexico, we
would appreciate it if you could send us a supply of the required reporting
forms, along with any published instructions or Regulations pertaining thereto.

Yours truly,
GADDIS MINING COMPANY

By: %5 WMU&Q

A. E. WOODLEY, Landmad-——
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